Submission No 0018
Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017

Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: Jonathan Peter

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 4:56 PM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Subject: Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017

Dear Committee,

We are writing in support of this bill in the hope that it will help to reduce the use of lightweight single use
plastic bags in Queensland. We also support a container refund scheme to reduce waste going into land
fills, and help to reduce environmental harm in our State.

Respectfully,
Jonathan Peter





